Yankee District Convention 2010

Friday March 26th - Sunday March 28th 2010

Hosted by The New England Rose Society

at

The Taunton Holiday Inn

700 Myles Standish Blvd.

Taunton MA 

(508) 823-0430

Hello all fellow Yankee District Rosarians! It’s nearly time to roll out of the winter doldrums, and start thinking about our favorite Hobby. What better way to chase the Icy wind blues away, than to gather with a group of kindred spirits, for a weekend of fun and learning!

Our Convention this year will be held at The Holiday Inn in Taunton MA, conveniently located right off Rt. 495 (exit 9). Due to the challenging economy we have tried to keep this convention as affordable as possible to enable all to attend! Please bear in mind that the hotel furnishes us with the meeting rooms in return for the hotel rooms reserved, and the Saturday Luncheon and dinner meals purchased. So you are not only enjoying a relaxing weekend away, you are supporting your District Society as well! 
Please reserve your rooms directly with the hotel before MARCH 10th. Rooms reserved for the Yankee District will be 79.99 + tax. (Be sure to mention Yankee District Rose Society when making your reservation with the hotel).
The Hotel restaurants are open for your dining pleasure Friday evening, and breakfast both Saturday and Sunday mornings. The Hotel has a very extensive work out center which is open to all overnight guests.

As always, there will be raffle tickets on sale throughout the day on Saturday, with the drawing at 4:00 PM.  Donations of items for the raffle from societies, and individual members will be greatly appreciated. 
The Hospitality Room will be open Friday all evening, and Saturday evening after dinner, with a cheeseboard and munchies. Please bring your own choice of liquid libations!
Please contact Lee Macneil with any questions: email: jacknlee1@verizon.net  or phone (978) 821-8130.

And now to introduce our speakers...

Saturday morning will start with "Identifying and Dealing with The Asian Long Horn Beetle," by Jennifer Forman Orth Ph.D. Jennifer is the State plant pest survey coordinator for the Massachusetts Dept. of Agricultural Resources (MDAR). She does field surveys and outreach covering introduced insects, plant pathogens, and weeds that threaten Massachusetts. While the Asian Long Horn beetle is not a threat to roses, it is a dangerous pest to native trees. As serious gardeners, we should all be aware of, and able to identify this fast spreading insect.

        "Integrated Weed Management: Tips and Strategies for Dealing with Landscape Weeds," By Randy Prostak, Landscape, Turf, Nursery, and Ornamental Weed Specialist Educator, based at the University of Massachusetts in Amherst. Randy's program will address keeping rose beds weed free using a wide range of methods.

With our Luncheon, we will "Meet the Rose Diva!" Laura Denktash. The author of "The Rose Cookbook, a Treasury of Rose Recipes from Around the World," Laura will tempt our taste for roses in foods, beverages, beauty product recipes, and entertain us with interesting rose anecdotes and history!  Copies of her book will be for sale, and Laura will sign copies of her cookbook after her talk and have other rose related products for sale.

After lunch, we will sit back and enjoy a slide presentation "Highlights of The World Federation of Rose Societies Convention – Vancouver," by our own NERS member Marlene Norton.  Marlene will share some of her world convention experiences with us, and show some slides from the stunning Butchart Gardens of British Columbia.

The afternoon will close with "What is New In My Rose Garden," a panel discussion comprised of The Yankee District's most distinguished  Master Consulting Rosarians. They will tell us what the do differently now, rather than back in the day....

         Following the evening’s awards banquet, our Keynote Speaker Joanne Rosman will present "Growing Austin Roses in New England." Joanne owns and operates Rosman Gardens, a 2 acre private botanical garden in cold zone 4b in Summit, New York. Joanne grows about 250 roses and tests and monitors approximately 30 varieties of David Austin shrub roses for cold hardiness, and disease resistance, and reports to David Austin LTD UK. Joanne is a Consulting Rosarian of the New York Capitol Region Rose Society, a Master Gardener, and a nationally published garden writer and photographer.

Our famous Rose Auction will be held following the program.

     
The Yankee District Board meeting will be at 10:00 AM Sunday Morning and is open to all members.

           Please mail your registration form to Marion Cafferky before March 16th.

Hope to see you at the 2010 Yankee District Convention!

           Lee Macneil, Convention Chairman

